
 

 

Early today, the Tynset municipality has received confirmation of 

two new cases of Covid-19 infection. The number of those infected 

is currently 11. The outbreak in Tynset can mainly be linked to 3 

households. These three households have had many close 

contacts, which means that the municipality expects more tests that 

are positive during the day. We have still not succeeded in 

identifying the source of the infection. The infection detection team 

continues with this work. 

Already last night, 3.2% (200 people) of our inhabitants were tested. 

Based on the development, the municipality will hold a digital press 

conference at 16.00. The press conference will be recorded and 

published on our channels. 

If the media want to participate in the digital press conference at 

Teams, send a message with an e-mail address to this number: 99 

52 58 86. 

The municipality is implementing the following infection control 

measures with a duration of up to and including May16th. 



The following measures are authorized in the Infection Control Act § 

4-1 and are regarded as mandatory: 

 

All events and private gatherings (outside and inside) must be 

canceled. 

Cafes and restaurants can only be open for take-away. 

Mandatory use of face masks indoors in a public place. 

Home office for those where it is possible. 

All shops are closed with the exception of, among other things, 

grocery stores and pharmacies. Read the decision (----) for 

additional information. 

The following are recommendations:  

Only one person from each household makes purchases. 

We recommend that you restrict visits as much as possible. 

Keep a distance of 2 meters and use a face mask. 

Test yourself on the slightest suspicion of infection. 

The municipality is aware that the measures introduced are very 

intrusive towards our citizens. At the same time, the municipality 

considers it necessary to take strong measures for a limited period, 

until we have an overview of the infection situation. 


